LLOYD'S REGISTER OF SHIPPING
MEIKAI BUILDING

No. 32, AKASHI MACHI,

TELEGRAMS: '~ REGISTER™ KOBE

TELEPHONK:- 2880 SANNOMIYA

The Secretary, VX(

WOKINGHAM

g8/s "INDIA MARU"

Dear Sir,

I have to acknowledge receipt of your letter of the
23rd July 1940 regarding the postponement of the 2nd Special
Survey No.2 of the above vessel. Upon inquiries being made to
the Owners, they state that they are expecting to be able to
hold the survey some time next month.

I am, Dear Sir,

Yours faithfully,

O\~ O\DSHe” OO

KOBE. 16th September 1940.. .
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